## **COVID-19 Closure FMWR UNIT FUNDS**

Dear Military Units:

FMWR Unit Funds personnel are not able to work onsite and our office is closed for safety and health reasons. Submissions made by email are being received and reviewed by FMWR personnel. We are unable to process requests offsite. We will begin processing requests as soon as Fort McCoy personnel are permitted to return to duty.

The second quarter Isolated Unit Funds being requested now will be able to be processed up until 10 June 2020.

All updates will be shared via our MWR Facebook page. You may continue to submit requests and questions via the centralized email: usarmy.mccoy.imcom-fmwrc.list.dfmwr-unit-funds@mail.mil

Thank you for your understanding during this challenging time.

v/R

Mark R. Siple Chief, MWR Support Services Division USAG Fort McCoy DFMWR mark.r.siple.naf@mail.mil

Office: 608-388-5870 Cell: 608-633-0265